
Hawk Migration Association of North America’s  
2nd Annual International Hawk Migration Week 

 
 

September 19-27, 2015 

HMANA invites you to join in celebrating  
the annual spectacle of fall raptor migration! 

The purpose of International Hawk Migration Week (IHMW) is to raise awareness of 
hawks, hawk migration and the HMANA network of sites that count hawks.   

 
All watchsites and raptor enthusiasts from across North America and beyond are    
encouraged to participate. You can choose to do so in a number of ways! 
 1. Submit your daily data to HawkCount during this week.  
 2. Participate in a “Big Day”. 
 3. Help reach more hawkwatchers! Hold a HMANA membership drive at your 
watchsite.  
 4. Host a hawkwatching festival.  
 5. Hold an identification workshop 
 6. Choose to sponsor a watchsite on HawkCount.org.  
7. Order and display an IHMW Banner at your site!  
 
Following the week of September 19-27, we will release a report with the overall 
number of species and raptors counted which will show the extent of the  
migration occurring during that time! 
 
For more information on how to take part, please visit www.hmana.org or  
contact Julie Brown at brown@hmana.org. 
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